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Our hope and prayer is that you feel seen, known, and loved as we 
worship our great God together!  
 

MAKE YOURSELF AT HOME We invite you to stop by the 
Gathering Grounds coffee bar in the Welcome Center where 
we have a delicious cup of coffee/tea waiting for you. If you                             
need a Bible, feel free to ask an Usher. 

FILL OUT A CONNECT CARD If you’re a guest with us today, 
please fill out the blue Connect Card included in your 
Welcome Bag. 

CHECK YOUR KIDS INTO CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES Our nursery and 
kid’s ministry (babies through 6th grade) are safe, fun, and 
centered on God’s Word. e-free-family.com/connect/children 

WALK WITH US There are Bible-centered options available for 
everyone on Sunday mornings. Our Teen Bible Fellowships (for 
Middle & High School students) meet at 9:30am and our adult 
Equip classes meet at 9:30am & 11am. 
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Jon MacDonald     Family Life/Discipleship Pastor 
Aaron Brown      Student Ministries Pastor 

Connect with a smaller group of believers learning from each other 
and sharing Christ together. e-free-family.com/connect/adults 
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TODAY: Join us in one of the following Equip options: 

 Bring It To Life, 9:30am, room 108 

 God Is (Women Only), 9:30am, North Fellowship Hall 

 Stepping Up (Men Only), 9:30am, South Fellowship Hall 

 Choose Joy, 11am, Room 108 
 
TODAY: Hear from one of our supported missionaries at 9:30am in the 
Sanctuary. Next week we’ll be hearing from Cassie M. from Anchor of 
Hope, and a representative from the 40 Day Prayer Walk.  
 
TODAY: The June, July, and August issue of Our Daily Bread is available in 
the Welcome Center or Church office. 
 
TODAY: Pick up your copy of Glimpses in either the Welcome Center or 
Church Office brochure racks. This week features Robert Boyle. Discover 
how his career blended faith, doubt, and the use of science to heal 
disease and fight atheism. 
 
TODAY: Stop by the Lost & Found to retrieve missing Bibles, gloves, dishes 

and more. Unclaimed items will be donated on a regular basis to the 

Salvation Army. 

MONDAY: In observance of Memorial Day, the church office will be 
closed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday   9:00am GriefShare 
Wednesday   6:30am Men’s Prayer Meeting 
    9:30am Men’s Bible Study: 1 & 2 Samuel 
    6:00pm HEARTH Curriculum Fair 
    6:30pm DivorceCare (1921 North Avenue,  
    Sheboygan) 
    8:00pm Adult Choir  
Thursday   6:30pm GriefShare 
 

For additional details, visit  
e-free-family.com/events/upcoming-events/calendar 
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facebook.com/SheboyganEvangelicalFreeChurch/ 

instagram.com/efree_church_sheb/ www.e-free-family.com 



Please pray for the Finance Committee: Dean B., David G., Pastor Jon MacDonald, 
Heather Tempas, Ann Tuneberg, Shawn U., and Larry W. 

Join us for Vacation Bible School! Children who’ve completed grades K-6 are invited 
on June 24-28 from 9am-12noon. Register at e-free-family.com/connect/children/. If 
you’re interested in volunteering for the week, please contact our Children’s 
Ministries Director, Gwen MacDonald (452.6520 or gwen.m@e-free-family.com). 
 
If you have not already done so, we would appreciate the return of your child’s 
Awana bag. It can be dropped off in the church office.  

Thanks to all those who helped with the BabyCare Fundraiser on Friday, May 17! We 

raised about $16,000 for this ministry. 

We need some summer volunteers to… 

 Processing Awana bags: removing nametags, laundering, sewing on nametags 

 Cut out and sew new Awana bags 

If you are willing to assist with either project, please contact Gwen MacDonald. 

Congratulations to Alistar & Jamie F. on the birth of their daughter. 

Next Sunday (and every first Sunday of the month) is Food Drive Sunday! Any 

commercially canned or packaged food within their freshness dates, toiletries and 

paper products should be placed in the bin in the Welcome Center. 

The church softball season begins on June 3. This coed team is looking for men and 

women to join the fun! The first practice will be announced shortly. If interested, 

contact Joel M. or the church office. 

The church family is invited to these graduation open houses: 

 Isaac M. 

 Lydia Z. 

Please contact the families for details. 

 

The Sheboygan Police Department is again sponsoring a free bike safety course for 
area kids on Saturday, June 8 from 9am-1pm in our church parking lot. All elementary 
school children, plus children going into 6th grade, are invited (must be 
accompanied by a parent, guardian or an adult at all times). 

If you have a student who is graduating from high school and would like them to be 

part of the Graduation Sunday celebration on the morning of June 9, please contact 

Pastor Aaron (aaron.b@e-free-family.com). 

Female students entering grades 8-12 are invited to participate in a 10-week Bible 
study led by Kim B. This inductive study, The Road Ahead is Behind Us, focuses on 
Scripture from Judges. The study begins on Sunday, June 16 at 9:30am. Workbooks 
are provided (at no cost) on the first day of class. Register by June 9 in the church 
office or contact Kim. 

At last Sunday’s Body Life Update, the Master Plan was affirmed by an overwhelming 
majority, the FY2020 Budget was approved, and 2 new Deacons were introduced. 

8am 

Early Childhood (infants through pre-kindergarten) 
 

9:30am 

Early Childhood (infants through pre-kindergarten) 

Elementary (K-6th grade) 

Middle School  High School  Special Needs 
 

11am 

Early Childhood (infants through pre-kindergarten) 

Elementary (K-6th grade) 
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